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When you can’t afford to foul up.
Solve all the profit-draining problems of 
hydraulic oil leaks with Kaady’s 
revolutionary, water-based synthetic 
lubricant. Formulated to perform exactly 
like hydraulic oil, NØIL has none of its 
typical problems: No oil in your reclaim, no 
oil on your customers vehicles, no oil on 
your cloth or other cleaning media, no 
petroleum in your sanitary sewer system. 
(NØIL also solves the problem of oil in your 
closed-loop system.) And, when it comes to 
corrosion protection, NØIL has lubricating 
properties that are actually superior to 
oil’s. What’s more, the bright orange color 
affords quick detection of leaks. (NØIL is 
compatible with all other water based 
synthetic lubricants sold to the car wash 
market. Lab report available on request.)

CONCENTRATED FORMULA

For hydraulic units operating up to 2000 PSI.

Clean unit completely and purge hyd. lines 
before adding NØIL. Contact Kaady Chemical 
for conversion info.

Keep NØIL level high in tank; this will assist 
in minimizing heat within system. Kaady 
Chemical recommends installation of the 
Automatic In-Line Cooling System.

Request E.P.R. or Viton Buna N seals in your 
pump and motors; use hydraulic hose that 
is rated for water-based products. Contact 
Kaady Chemical for guidelines and 
information.

MIXING & APPLICATION:

NØIL™

The Science of Cleaning
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